MINISTER
OF SPORT, CULTURE AND HERITAGE

Room 118
Legislative Building
Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0VS
CANADA

July 24, 2023

Ruheen Aziz

Vice-Chair

Manitoba Islamic Association
2445 Waverley Street
Winnipeg MB R3Y 1S3

Dear Ruheen Aziz:

Congratulations! | am pleased to advise that up to $800,000.00 to support your
Community Centre project has been approved from the Arts, Culture and Sport in
Community (ACSC) Large Capital Grants Program.

More information regarding the funding process, including a contribution agreement and
payment schedule will be sent to you shortly. In the meantime, if you have any questions
about your grant, please contact the ACSC Project Team at ACSC@gov.mb.ca.

The Manitoba government recognizes your organization’s efforts to strengthen arts,
culture, and sport engagement in our province. Thank you so much for pursuing the
development and renewal of key spaces and facilities within your sector, thereby
enhancing opportunities for Manitobans to take part and achieve their full potential. Keep
up the great work.

Sincerely,

Honourable Obby Khan
Minister of Sport, Culture and Heritage

c: Jeff Hnatiuk, Deputy Minister
Honourable Jon Reyes, MLA Waverley



